
THE LION’S
ROAR

UPCOMING EVENTS WEEKLY NEWS & EVENTS

OUR MISSION

Inspiring 
students to meet challenges 

with confidence.

Monday & Tuesday, 
January 8th & 9th
Luther Vocal Dorian

Monday, January  9
7:00 pm School Board Meeting
https://meet.google.com/nfd-vwrn-
nnx

Wednesday, January 11
SH KB meet in Rochester

Thursday, January 12 
8 p.m., Choir Concert 
	 Practice Gym

Friday, January 20
LAST DAY Semester 1

Monday, January 23
Staff Inservice - 
	 NO SCHOOL for students

Tuesday, January 24
Staff Inservice - 
	 NO SCHOOL for students

Click Here to see up-to-date 
calendar of upcoming events

Friday, January 6, 2023

For the month of January, 
the music department 
welcomes Sam Lubs a 

junior vocal music student 
from Luther College. He will 
be shadowing Mrs. Engen 

January 4th - 26th. 
Welcome, Sam!

Click here for this Click here for this 
week’s video fromweek’s video from

Mr. KjellandMr. Kjelland

https://meet.google.com/nfd-vwrn-nnx
https://meet.google.com/nfd-vwrn-nnx
https://southeastconference.org/public/genie/3/school/9/date/2023-01-09/view/week/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hefYMTG-o_2vbPezDTf_9_bCB5z1VODF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hefYMTG-o_2vbPezDTf_9_bCB5z1VODF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hefYMTG-o_2vbPezDTf_9_bCB5z1VODF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hefYMTG-o_2vbPezDTf_9_bCB5z1VODF/view?usp=sharing


A Snowmobile Safety 
class will be offered on 
Saturday, January 21st.  
You must be 11 to take 

the class.  Register early - 
the class fills up fast.  

See Cindy Thorson for 
more information. 

cindy.thorson@
springgrove.k12.mn.us

RESCHEDULED!
RESCHEDULED!

Spring Grove School, in partnership with Timeout 
Behavior Coaching, is offering a FREE Parenting 
Class for Parents of Children of Any Age. 
Would you like to reduce arguing and talking back, 
improve transitions and routines, increase your 
child’s responsibility and independence? 
This is the class for you! Participants will leave 
with practical and effective tools and strategies 
that help build more calm, respectful, and 
connected relationships. This class will be taught 
by Angie Ellsworth of Timeout Behavior Coaching.

Spring Grove School will provide dinner and childcare free of charge.
CLASS DATES: February 9, February 16 & February 23 (March 2 make-up day)                        

Dinner: 5:00-5:30                  Class Time: 5:30-7:00
	                       WHO: Parents of children of any age
Dinner will be served in school cafeteria, followed by parent class in Media Center, 

childcare in 4K room.
To register or find out more information email 

bethany.bergsgaard@springgrove.k12.mn.us, 
or use this Google Form:   

 https://forms.gle/xV995ZkVKKa2MXu6A 
Please reach out with any question you may have. 

L a  C r e s c e n t  A r e a  E v e n t  C e n t e r
5 9 5  V e t e r a n s  P a r k w a y

L a  C r e s c e n t ,  M N  

HOUSTON COUNTY TOWN HALL
presented by:

Rural Child Care Innovation Program 

 F u n d i n g  p r o v i d e d  b y :

J O I N  U S  T O  L E A R N  M O R E  A B O U T  T H E  D A T A  C O L L E C T E D
A N D  T H E  C H A L L E N G E S  O F  C H I L D  C A R E  L O C A L L Y .  H E L P

I D E N T I F Y  I N N O V A T I V E  S O L U T I O N S  T O  S U P P O R T  T H E
L O C A L  C H I L D  C A R E  W O R K F O R C E ,  A N D  T H E  C H I L D  C A R E

S H O R T A G E  I N  H O U S T O N  C O U N T Y .  
 This event is free & dinner is included!

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 7TH Registration
deadline is 

January 31st
 6 : 0 0 p m  -  D i n n e r

6 : 3 0 p m  -  P r e s e n t a t i o n

Register with the QR Code:

h t t p s : / / H o u s t o n C o u n t y T o w n H a l l . e v e n t b r i t e . c o m
or with the link:

Parenting Class 
for Parents of Children of Any Age

Parents, business leaders, local 
elected officials, community members,

all are welcome. You’ll get a free dinner (and 
be able to check out the La Crescent Event 
Center if you haven’t yet) while also sharing 

your knowledge and connecting with other 
community-minded folks.

END OF QUARTER
Friday January 20

is the last day of Quarter 2/Semester 1

Monday, January 23 & 
Tuesday, January 24 

there will be staff inservice days; 
no school for students on those days.

Report cards will go home 
Friday, January 27

CONGRATULATIONS

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxoXmcbVyfPevrrbBwvNIOZyjp8NTnqjTgDGw3ITlliGlC3w/viewform
https://forms.gle/xV995ZkVKKa2MXu6A 


MATH WIZARDSMATH WIZARDS

Caleb Kittleson, Sawyer St. Mary, Addyson McHugh, Lorenzo 
Washburn, Cullen Connor, Scarlett, Stella Onsgard,

 Lena Kessler & Lucy Bergrud

This week’s 
PBIS 

GOT CAUGHT 
DOING GOOD

AWARDS 
went to these fine 

students!

CONGRATULATIONS
Eighteen 5th and 6th 
graders traveled to 

Spring Valley on Thursday 
and competed in their 

first Math Wizards meet 
of the season. 

When all the figuring 
was done, SG’s fifth 

grade team came out in 
Second place! Congrats 
to team members Ian 
Myrah, Gavin St. Mary, 

Henry Kessler, Sawyer St. 
Mary and Bernt Morken. 

Ian Myrah medaled in 
the Wizard Quiz and 
Individually, and Gavin 

St. Mary medaled in the 
Wizard Quiz.

2ND 2ND 
Place TeamPlace Team

       Other fifth and sixth grade Math Wizards!


